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Ms Rosin Feeney
Senior Environmental Advisor
ARTC – Inland Rail Project
Level 16, 180 Ann Street
Brisbane QLD 4000

29/07/2020

Dear Ms Feeney

Inland Rail - Parkes to Narromine (CSSI 7475)
Independent Environmental Audit

Reference is made to the Independent Environmental Audit (IEA) for the Inland Rail Project - Parkes
to Narromine, prepared as required by Schedule 2 conditions A32 to A 35 of CSSI 7475 (the consent)
and submitted to the Department of Planning, Industry and Environment (the Department) on 23 June
2020.

The Department considers that the IEA report generally satisfies the reporting requirements of the
consent. Please note that acceptance of this report is not endorsement of the compliance status of
the project.

Non-compliances identified in the IEA, if any, will be assessed in accordance with the
Department’s Compliance Policy. Further correspondence may be sent in relation to any
identified non-compliances.

Please include a status update for all actions provided in the RAR to the project Environmental
Representative on a monthly basis until all actions are completed. 

If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Dr Paul Rutherford on phone number (02)
6229 7907.

Yours sincerely 

Katrina O'Reilly
Team Leader - Compliance
Compliance

As nominee of the Planning Secretary
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